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Dear Parent and Carers 
 
As part of the government's decision to close all schools from 23 March 2020 
to help limit the spread of COVID-19 it was agreed that during the enforced 
period of closure children who receive Free School Meals (FSM) would still be 
able to access support.  
 
We have been working towards providing support for these children. Parents 
and Carers of children in receipt of FSM will receive Tesco e-vouchers to the 
value of £25.00 for each 10 days (2 schools weeks) their child is not in 
school.  The vouchers will be sent every fortnight.  
 
We are hoping to receive these vouchers into schools later today (Friday 27 
March 2020) and will send out to eligible parents as quickly as possible.  If 
you do not have an email address please let your school know as soon as 
possible by ringing Kate Bartlett on 07934 731190 (if the phone is off please 
leave a voicemail clearly stating your child’s name). Vouchers will be printed 
and posted to parents without access to email. 
 
If you believe that your child may be entitled to FSM and are not in receipt of 
them currently please do contact your school directly in the first instance.  
 
I would like to thank you all for your patience while we have been putting 
appropriate arrangements in place. 
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I would like to thank you all for your patience while we have been putting 
appropriate arrangements in place. 
 
From the Head Teacher at each school. 
 
 
 
 
Charlotte Roberts 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


